

View this email in your browser



Dear Friends,

It gives me great joy to announce that thanks to the grace of God and the generosity of many people, many of you who are reading these words, the construction of the Copper Ridge Conference Centre will begin this summer.

To all of you who have contributed with your prayer, your work and your alms, we are deeply grateful. We have accomplished so

much over the past few years and it is exciting to think that we have reached this point of beginning the construction.

We are in the last stages of obtaining the building permit and finalizing the contract with the builder. You will have a chance to see the action on the site when you join us for the open air Thanksgiving Mass that will take place at CRCC on Sunday, August 27, 2017 at 11:00 am. Invitation cards will be available shortly.

There are a number of parks in the area (e.g. <u>Murrin Park</u>, <u>Shannon Falls Park</u>, <u>Stawamus Chief Park</u>, etc.) where one could have a picnic afterwards.

Our fundraising efforts will continue as we work toward reaching our total target for the project. Please donate using the <u>donation</u> <u>card</u> or by visiting our <u>website</u>.

I am very grateful for your ongoing support and count on your prayers for the success of this project.

Best regards,

Fadi

NB A reminder that this is an outdoor Mass and no seating is provided. Kindly bring with you whatever you may need (chairs, umbrellas, etc.).

H3A 1E4 T: 514 289 9362 F: 514 289 9312

copperridgeconferencecentre.ca

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>